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# P R I D E R E S P E C T K I N D N E S S

MARY POPPINS

Cadie's professionalism
and great musical
theatre skills make her
a superb Mary - now we
just need to work out
how to make her fly.

YEAR 6 OPEN EVENING 

We had a truly fantastic
Open Evening on
Thursday and we hope
everyone who came along
enjoyed themselves as
much as our students and
staff did! 
.

Well done to all our Mary
Poppins cast for a great
rehearsal this week - you
sounded great.
We would like to
introduce a number of
the cast and crew over
the next few weeks so
here is our Mary - Cadie in
Year 13.

TOMORROW’S TEACHERS

Thank you for coming along and taking part in a
celebration of all that we do at Blythe Bridge High
School & Sixth Form.

Special thanks go to our guides,
who showed families around their
school with such enthusiasm, and
all the students who volunteered
to help in departments. Let's not
forget all our valued staff.

The Year 12 and 13
"Tomorrow's Teachers"
have had a lovely
afternoon at Springcroft
primary school on
Monday. Headteacher,
Mr Drew, discussed his
career journey and how
he became a
headteacher. 

Students were also
given a talk by Miss
Vaughan who is a
current ECT at
Springcroft.
Many thanks to the
school for having us.

Many thanks to all the students and
parents who took part in the survey in July
which reviewed the work of schools across
the MAT. This year we will gather your
views more regularly, with a short survey
of no more than ten questions sent to
families every month. This will help us to
identify priorities for school developments
more swiftly. The link to the first survey
will be sent to parents/carers later today.

Mrs Johnson



FILM CLUB 
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LIBRARY AMBASSADORS  

 AFTERNOON TEA 

DUNGEONS & DRAGONS 
Our Dungeon and
Dragon  sessions  run
every Wednesday in
Room 5 with Mr
Knight and is open to
all year groups. 
This fantasy game
allows students to get
lost in a realm of
fantasy and develop
many key career skills.
Any students who
want to act as DMs,
feel free to bring your
experience and
campaigns to use.

A reminder to bring in some change and book a ticket
for this mini afternoon tea event as tickets are limited.

Do you have a passion
for reading? Want to be
the voice of the school
library? Contribute
ideas and help out in
the library?
Then you could be our
next library
ambassador!

We are looking for two students from each year group
to support Mrs Jones in establishing reading at the
heart of our school. Applications to be made via FROG,
the closing date is the 20th October.

Film club is now
on every Thursday
in N4 from 3.20pm  
and is open to all
students and staff
between now and
half term. 
Our theme this
term is Dracula!
We look forward to
seeing you there!

JOIN OUR TEAM 

We are seeking to appoint to a number of support
staff vacancies. 
If you have the enthusiasm and passion to help us
make a difference, then please follow the link
below for further details and apply to join our
evolving organisation.
https://www.bb-hs.co.uk/vacancies/

TIES
Ties are back in
stock at school.
Tand can be
purchased from
reception for
£8.75. Students
should bring
the correct
money. 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bb-hs.co.uk%2Fvacancies%2F&h=AT01cKSFyY9CzZZxdy7C8Sm0RE-39VApMg7Taw_L5jsdE_YaNbLVoKkD6ScktuEZC-58SUdZWUpEgNEB5B8aUUB5LOwJhjDQJcYMqaMwStlQ7nRRuHwEz2ZouCHmfUo3oQsZnnrqGZew-ppBvwu4&__tn__=-UK-R&c[0]=AT1jnqh4eT-OjS314CH6IFsoLW3h2yQUWik5hfPYPdXbUrVhkX1YjSlBWT1AO5SBXVp2w3ygzAy0inZENrZ5KHO3sWaKXBwiITAJ1k9t8lAaphwktUi9Z220Xg_avRI18SLWMKurTCXdvEdy5cU8jPTTE7F_COI1BcfI3mkm645sYvgmdWTAsRNILqI2jk_zBYZ69lTHcAYnclV7UrjzR8SOE3gc7hidf377

